Notes of the Local Governing Board Meeting – Tuesday 13th July 2021 at 6pm

Attendance: 5 governors were in attendance. Mrs S Betts also attended the meeting. 
· The minutes of the 11.05.21 meeting were approved.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The following items were discussed:
· Introduction and welcome to Mrs S Betts, the newly appointed Headteacher from 01.09.21.
· Farewell and thank you to Mr A Frame, Headteacher. 
· Arrangements regarding the departure of Father Martin and arrival of Father Francis Straw. 
· The Headteacher’s reflection on the 20/21 academic year including the highlights, changes and challenges.
· Headteacher’s report of progress data and attendance. 
· The LGB’s self-evaluation and review.  
· Lead governor updates. 
· Training opportunities provided by the Diocesan Education Service.
· Governor recruitment. 
· 1 school policy was reviewed. 

The meeting closed at 8.20pm


